
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to invite you to the Y11 ‘GCSE: Parent Information Evening’ on Thursday 14th 

September 2023 at 6pm. This event will be an opportunity for both yourself and our students to 

gain a better understanding of the positive habits we have come to associate with success at 

GCSE.  

The evening will discuss the following; 

● Outline of the year ahead (including key dates) 

● St Clement’s careers provision (including post-16 applications) 

● How to revise (including retrieval practice, and planning revision) 

● GCSE Pod 

● GCSE English 

 

Revision guides and scientific calculators (required for Maths and Science) can be purchased 

to collect on the evening through the school shop: 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1116 

I look forward to supporting you and your son/daughter throughout this year and hope that 

this evening will prove incredibly useful.  If you wish to discuss the contents of this letter or any 

aspect of school life then please do not hesitate to contact me. 

If you could please confirm your attendance by returning the slip below.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S Bailey 

(Head of Year) 

✂…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Student Name: ……………………………………………       Form: ………………………….. 

 

I will/ will not be attending the ‘GCSE: Parent Information Evening’ on Thursday 14th September 

2023. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………….. 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1116

